
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Diary Dates 

May  
Monday 2nd May day closure 
Tuesday 3rd Walled garden revamp 

meeting 2:00pm 
Wednesday 4th  Y5 Brownedge taster 

session 
Wednesday 4th Football match with St 

Joseph’s at BGL 3:30am – 
4:30pm 

Friday 6th  Y1 assembly (Y1 parents 
welcome 8:35am)  

Friday 6th Big asthma bake sale 
(after school) 

Friday 6th  PTFA Meeting 4:00pm 
BGL 

WC: 9th may Y6 sats week 
Tuesday 10th  Governors: curriculum & 

resources 
Tuesday 10th  Summer term football 

tournament – Lostock 
Hall high school 
(details/form sent to 
relevant pupils) 

Monday 16th  R & Y6 school nurse visit 
WC: 16th may Y2 sats week 
Friday 20th R assembly (r parents 

welcome 8:35am) 
WC: 23rd May Healthy week  
Wednesday 25th  Sports day (back up 

26th/27th) 
Friday 27th  Launch off by heart 

poetry competition 
Friday 27th  Y6 Greek Day 
May – June TBC PTFA BGL in bloom 
30th – 3rd June May half-term 
June  
Monday 6th  School re-opens 
WC: 6th June Assessment week 
WC: 6th June ‘super learning week’ 
Thursday 9th  PTFA non-uniform day 

(gifts for shop) 
Friday 10th  Off by heart poetry final 

(parents of those children 
invited into school) 

Friday 10th  Governor day 
WC: 13th June Phonics screening 
Friday 17th  Y2 assembly (y2 parents 

welcome) 
Friday 17th  PTFA Father’s day shop 
    

Other Messages  
BGL Big Asthma bake sale Please can all 
pupils bring cakes into school in 
readiness for the bake sale on Friday 6th 
May. 
 

Y1 Assembly will take place on Friday 
6th May in the morning after drop off.  
Please enter the school via the hall 
entrance. Please complete the form on 
spider to confirm your attendance. 
 

School nurse Reception & Y6 will 
receive a letter on school spider. 

 

Walled garden a meeting will take place 
on Tuesday 3rd May at 2:00pm for any 
skilled volunteers that can help with the 
revamp of the walled garden.  Please 
complete the form on school spider or 
contact the office if you have details of 
anybody who can help improve this 
area for the children of BGL.  
 

Eco-Council/PTFA We still require old 
photo frames (preferably those with a 
flat border), metal tins and bike tyres 
for the upcoming project. 
 

Parent workshop Thank you for those 
parents who attended the workshop on 
Thursday, the presentation will soon be 
on our website. Please complete the 
feedback form on school spider, your 
views are important to us.  There is also 
a letter to follow relating to happymind. 
 

Backpack Please see the school spider 
message 

Headteacher Message 
"Wherever you go, no matter what the weather, always bring your own 

sunshine." 
 
 
 

Another busy week at BGL this week! We have welcomed many of you into 
school on Thursday for our parent workshop and explained some of the 
improvements we have made this year. At the workshop, Mrs Esa and I 
talked about our commitment to developing habits which will help children 
become positive, confident and happy adults through my Happymind. There 
are free parental resources to use at home which will complement the 
school curriculum. Please see the attached letter which explains how to 
access the resources.                                                                        Mrs L Wilson 
 

 

Let's hope the lovely weather is with us over the bank holiday weekend! 

 

Mrs. L. Wilson  

 
 

Lunch Deadlines 
Menu  Deadline (Midday) 

9th May 25th April 

16th May 2nd May 

23rd May 9th May 

 

Attendance is at 97% this week.  
This is a great improvement from 
last week’s 93%.  Keep going. 
 

 
 
 

PTFA  
PTFA meeting: This will be on 

Friday, 6th May at 4pm.  

The meeting will take place at 

school, please come along. 

New parents and new members 

are very welcome!  

Volunteers needed for BGL Big 

Asthma bake sale.  Friday 6th May. 

 

  

r 

PTFA lotterty winner 
 
 

Click here to join 

Goodbye Mrs 

Kirkham. 

We wish you 

all the best for 

the future 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/brindle-gregson-lane


 
 
 

 
 

Picture News 

 
 

 

 

 

 


